
 

 

Colorado Family Church: 1-Day Divine Principle Seminar by Joe Young - Saturday 
 
Michael and Adonia Hentrich 
September 27, 2023 
 

     

  

 

Dear family, 
 

Many of you may remember Pastor Joe Young from a couple years ago. 
He and his family will be returning to our community and will be giving a 
1-day Divine Principle seminar on Saturday, September 30. We will start 
at 9am and go till dinner time. Joe will also be giving the Sunday sermon 
on the following day. The church will cover all costs of his visit and meals 
for the workshop. We just ask that you make a $20 offering, which we 
will give to Joe as an honorarium. Please let Pastor Mike know if you are 

planning to attend or just reply to this email. 

 
Sincerely, 
Pastors Mike & Adonia 
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